To: Public Service Commission

Re:  Nebraska Broadband Bridge Program

I am in favor of Vistabeam’s (Inventive Wireless of Nebraska LLC) proposed broadband
project for the town of McGrew, Nebraska. Their efforts will get our town internet speeds of
100/100 Mbps upload and download. Many of us rely on good internet in rural Nebraska towns
for safety(weather alerts), security, and our kids' education. Good internet availability will also
bring people to our town to work from home when the speeds are reliable and fast enough to do
multiple things. | also like the fact that they are local and can service customers quickly.

Best regards

Penny Cooper
McGrew Resident



